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WELCOME!!! 

We want to welcome all the new friends that 

have joined us at CLC, the friends that have 

returned from Summer Vacation and the new 

friends that have moved up into the next room.  

We also want to welcome our newest team 

member Miss Judy, who will be helping out Miss 

Jade in the kitchen and helping with our school 

age program.  We are excited to get to know all 

of you!  Thanks for being part of our Family.  

With the new faces please remember if you are 

asked to provide ID at pick up it is for the safety 

of the children. 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO OUR FRIENDS! 
Mackenzie K. on the 5th 

Ava A. on the 8th 

Finley M. on the 9th 

Rose R. on the 12th 

Marleena M. on the 13th 

Mia D. on the 19th  

William B. on the 20th 

Kendall K. on the 21st 

Miss Amy on the 22nd 

Saylor K. on the 30th 

 

CLASSROOM THEMES 

Some of the themes you will see at CLC this 

month are:  

Grandparent’s Day 

All about Me 

Apples 

Leaves 

Community Helpers 

Show and tell and All about me/ Star of 

the week will begin in Green, Red and Fish room, 

Please watch for postings in each classroom so 

that your child can participate. 

 
BACK TO SCHOOL: SAFFE 

Breakfast 

Saffe breakfast times will be from 

6:30 to 7:30 before school.  If you 

would like your child to join us for 

breakfast please drop them off before 7:15 to 

ensure they have time to eat before they leave 

for school. If you are dropping off after 7:15 

please feed them at home. 

ATTENTION SAFFE PARENTS 

Summer tuition ends and those entering K and 

up will go back to tuition options 1, 2, or 3 

starting the week of September 2nd.  Any 

questions please stop in the office and talk to 

Katrina. 

AS A REMINDER.. 

CLC will be closed 

Monday, September 2nd   

in observance of Labor 

Day. If Monday is a regularly scheduled CLC day 

for your child, a vacation day will posted to your 

account. Enjoy! 

4K BACK TO SCHOOL 

4k group A starts on Tuesday, 4K 

Group B starts on Wednesday.  If your 

child is in Group A they will have a 

full day at CLC on Wednesday.  If 

your child is in Group B they will 

have a Full day on Tuesday at CLC. 

 
GRANDPARENTS DAY 

Grandparents Day is September 8th.  If your 

child’s grandparents would like to join them for 

lunch the week of September 2nd  through the 6th. 

Please just let your child’s 

classroom teacher know. 

SPECIAL THANKS!!! 

We would like to offer a 

special thanks to the 

teachers that came and 

joined us this summer, 

Miss Nicole, Miss Kendall, and Miss Natalie.  

We would like to wish them good luck as they 

return to school and hope to see them again 

during their time off, they will be missed! 

 

UPCOMING…. 

September 27th is the first NO SCHOOL day 

for the PWSSD.  Please watch for a child care 

request sheet in your child’s cubbie or   mailbox 

to indicate whether or not you child will be 

needing care on this day. 

 


